The Steamship Historical Society of America Inc.

EDWIN A. PATT
ExECuTIVE SECRETARY
WesT BarriNngTON, R. .

April 2,1954

Mr, Click Relander
1212 N 32nd Ave
Yakima Wash

Dear Sir

Thanks for yours of 27 March re Fort Simcoe
Resboretion, Very interesting project = good luck
with it,

I find that our files fail to throw any light
on what you need, Hence,l am forwarding your letter
to Mr, J.L.Lochhead,lLibrarian,Mariners' Museum,
Newport News Va, I have asked him to reply to you
directly.

Sincerely yours
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